
We have been advised by multiple vendors that there has been further 

delays within the supply chain. In order for UMD to receive stock before the 

end of the year, we highly recommend placing your orders for distribution 

by the end of September, for stock that isn’t already on distribution shelves. 

Due to the frequently changing circumstances of the current pandemic, 

receiving orders by this period may not be guaranteed, however UMD will 

continue to communicate and work closely with our partners and suppliers 

to e�ectively ensure the timelines are met to minimise order disruptions.
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